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THE OPEN SCHOOL 
Miss Shelly’s News
UPCOMING DATES
Week of April 4th – Parent Teacher Conferences

April 7 – Domino’s Pizza night
April 11-15 – Kindergarten Registration Begins District Schools

April 11 – NO SCHOOL – District Wide

April 12 -Board Meeting 5:30 p.m.
April 13-27 – Scholastic Book Fair
Summer Enrollment
It’s not too late to register for our summer program.  Summer school runs June 6-July 29.  Activities will be decided when we get a bit closer – but past summers have included story time in the parks with the library, yoga, music, field trips, walks to the parks, splash pad, wading pool, and a lot of fun outdoors with friends!
Amazon Smile

Reminder – if you are ordering from Amazon, use smile.amazon.com and select Open School as your charity, and we automatically get a percentage of your purchase donated to us! (No info is shared; they just send us a profit check.)  It is an effortless way to support the school while you do your regular shopping.  
 Domino’s Pizza Night

Domino’s pizza night is April 7th.  Flyers will be in cubbies..  All you have to do is order pizza, present the flyer, and Domino’s donates a portion of the evening to our school.  The class with the most participants also wins a pizza party each semester.  
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Sunscreen

Please check to make sure your child has a face sunscreen stick in their cubby for spring weather.  These work great to put on faces/necks/ears.  We do have a supply of regular sunscreen sprays and creams.  Thanks!
Scholastic Book Fair

Our spring book fair will run April 13-April 27 in the office.  This is a great chance to pick up books for summer reading.  The school benefits from your purchases by earning Scholastic dollars.  Past Scholastic dollars have purchased all of the circle time carpets, library bookshelves, etc.  Thanks for your support of our book fair and reading!
Parent Teacher Conferences

Parent teacher conferences will be held the week of April 4th.  If you are unable to make either the morning conference or Thursday evening conference, please visit with your child’s teacher about any questions or follow-up from your child’s spring report.  Morning conferences will be held in the office.  Thursday evening conferences will be held in the individual classrooms.  Thursday night – please wait in the office for your child’s teacher to come and get you for your conference.  We are requesting that you wear a mask one more time to conferences to keep everyone healthy during these 15-minute visits.  Thank you.
Spring Pictures

Traditions Photography will be at the school on May 2nd and 3rd to take spring pictures and graduation pictures.  If your child is moving on to Kindergarten, they will take a cap and gown picture, as well as the regular spring photo.  They will also take class photos.  You do not have to preorder any photos.  You will have a chance to view photos after they are taken and choose any package you would like.  More details as we get closer as far as what day your child’s photo will be taken.
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April 4-8 is the National Week of the  Young Child sponsored by the National Association for the Education of Young Children (NAEYC.)  naeyc.org

We will have special activities throughout the week as we celebrate young children!  Music Monday, Tasty Tuesday, Work Together Wednesday, Artsy Thursday, and Family Friday are the theme days.  We sent home a family kite activity for you to decorate with your child. We will hang the kites around the classrooms, so have fun making one with your child and sending it back by April 7th.  We will keep you posted of the other fun things we do throughout the week!

COVID-19 Updates
We are preparing to move to the next phase of our COVID-19 pandemic exit plan. I am drafting an update to our policy for review by our county public health officer and Board of Directors. We will keep you updated as we start our return to more normal operations. Next steps will include mask free inside, new quarantine/contract tracing guidance, no more classroom cohorts, and adding more enrichment back to our program. We will always keep you updated as we move through these phases while continuously evaluating our community numbers and public health guidance.  We appreciate your patience and cooperation, and we are excited to be emerging from COVID policies.  As always, if your personal preference is to continue to have your child wear a mask inside/outside, they will always be welcome to do so.  More information will be shared soon.

Graduation & Year-End Activities
As we lift restrictions, we are evaluating how we can have year-end gatherings that may include family field trips and a family night to celebrate year-end.  We will keep you posted as we get closer as to what activities we will have in May!

Wyo-Gives Day

We are excited to take part in WyoGives Day on July 13.  This is an annual day of giving across Wyoming.  Many local and state non-profits take part.  We were sponsored last year with a generous donor who matched all of our donations, so we were able to double our fundraising funds!  I will provide information to all of our Open School families – past and present – closer to July.  I wanted to share this exciting day with you, so if you are able to donate to The Open School, you can mark your calendars and donate online on WyoGives Day!
